
Submitter: Brad Peters 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Measure: SB1590 

Hello, 

 

I write in support of enhancing boat access to the Newberg Pools. I believe this would 

be good for business overall, and have minimal if any negative impact on local 

ecology or residents. 

 

Thank you, 

-Brad 


